
 

   

 

 
     

Sacramental Policy 
Baptism: Parents wishing to have their babies or young children baptized please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Adults seeking Baptism or wanting to find out more about the Catholic Faith, please contact Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos.  
Marriage: Couples wishing to marry are required to give at least six months’ notice. See Fr David or Deacon Juan Carlos. 
Communion to the Sick & Housebound: If you know of anyone unable to get to Mass & would like Communion, contact Fr David. 

Please Pray For 
 

Those Who Have Died 
Please remember in your prayers Iris Theresa Reid and 
Margaret Evelyn Mitchell Jozefiak who have died recently. Iris’s 
Funeral Mass will be at St Hugh’s on Friday 17th January 2020 
at 10:00am followed by a Service at Trent Valley 
Crematorium at 11:30am. Margaret’s funeral will be on 
Thursday 6th February at 1pm, at St Alban’s Church.  Please 
continue to pray for their families and friends.  May they rest in 
peace.   
 

Those being Baptized    
Congratulations to Nevaeh Delpha Ann Braham who is being 
baptized at St Alban’s Church this Sunday 12th January. Our 
prayers and best wishes go to the family.  
 

What is happening in January 2019? 
 

Talk by Greg Tomlin  
Greg Tomlin, our Church Student (trainee priest) in the parish, 
will be speaking for around 15 minutes about the Royal English 
College in Valladolid after the 9am Mass at St Hugh's & 10:30am 
Mass at St Alban's this Sunday, 12th January. Come along to 
the parish hall if you would like to learn about this college that 
has been training priests for England and Wales for 430 years. 
 

Syrian Refugee Family - Information Events 
With the application, to support a Syrian family as they resettle in 
Derby, now at the Home Office awaiting approval, we are 
holding information events for anyone who would be interested 
in learning more about how they can volunteer to help the family 
settle-in.  We are expecting the house to be somewhere in the 
Stockbrook area of Derby.  The events should last about 90 
minutes and will be held in St Mary's parish hall this Sunday 12th 
January at 3pm & Monday 13th January at 7.30pm.   
 

Oakwood Mission 2020 
As the 2020 Oakwood Mission is launched please keep in your 
prayers the people in the different areas where the mission card 
will be delivered each week. Those attending the 6.30pm Mass 
at Oakwood will be given an envelope with an information sheet, 
Prayer Link booklet to follow the path of the mission and the 
mission card which will be delivered to each household. 
Oakwood residents attending the 10.30am Mass can collect an 
envelope from the back of church.  
 

St Hugh’s Monthly Coffee Morning  
A very welcome return, especially during the cold winter 
weekdays, is the monthly coffee morning. It will be returning on 
Wednesday 29th January from 9.30-11.30 and then on 
Wednesday 19th February (due to Ash Wednesday) and 
Wednesday 25th March. No coffee morning in April due to Easter 
break. All are very welcome. 
 

The Monday Club 
Monday lunchtime events at St Alban’s Parish Centre for “Biguns 
and Littleuns” The next meeting will be this Monday 13th 
January from 11am to 1pm. 
 

Discovering Our Faith 
The next session’s theme is The Sacraments of the Eucharist 
(Chapter 8) on Weds 22nd Jan starting at 7pm At St Alban’s. 
 
 

LGBT Mass 
All are welcome to our Mass for LGBT Catholics, their families & 
friends. Friday 24th January 2020 at 7.30pm at St Alban’s 
Church. Sacramental refreshment in the form of the Sacrament 
of Reconciliation is offered before Mass from 6.30pm – 7.20pm 
for anyone who wishes. After Mass there will be refreshments in 
the form of tea & cake in the parish hall to which all are invited. 
 

St Hugh’s Annual General Meeting 
The AGM of the parish will take place on Sunday 26th January 
after 9.00am Mass. Everyone is invited and welcome to attend. 
 

 
 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity  
18th – 25th January 2020 

 

The theme this year is ‘Unusual Kindness’. Following the story of 
St Paul being shipwrecked on Malta in Acts 27 & 28, this year’s 
Week of Prayer for Christian Unity guides us to reflect upon 
many aspects in our own lives, the lives of our community, our 
fellow Christian communities & our world. Events this week: 
 

Sunday 19th January - Pulpit Swop 
Rev Colin Emerson from the Borrowash Methodist Church will 
be preaching at St Hugh’s 9am Mass & Fr David will preach at 
the 10.30am Service at the Methodist Church. 
 

Monday 20th January - Christian Unity Service 
12 noon at All Saints in Ockbrook 
 

Tuesday 21st January – Christian Unity Service 
12 noon at Borrowash Methodist Church 
 

Wednesday 22nd January – Christian Unity Services 
12 noon at the Moravian Church in Ockbrook & 
7.30pm at The Church on Oakwood & Refreshments after 
 

Thursday 23rd January – Christian Unity Service 
12 noon at St Hugh’s in Borrowash 
 

Friday 24th January – Christian Unity Service 
12 noon at St Stephen’s in Borrowash 
 

Other News 
 

Epiphany Census & Gift of Service 
Many thanks to all those who completed the census and gift of 
service. We are now in the process of collating the information.  
If you were away last weekend or didn’t get the chance to 
complete a form, can you please take a few moments to fill in a 
gold sheet and return it to either Fr David or the parish office. 
 

Eucharistic Ministers’ Renewal Day 
All Eucharistic ministers are invited to the next renewal day at St. 
Mary’s on the 6th June at 9.30am for a 10am start till 3pm. Tea 
and Coffee will be available, but please bring a packed lunch. 
Please reply to Fran Wickes directly if you intend to go.  
 

A Reflection Day to Celebrate the Year of the Word 
‘The God Who Speaks’ will be directed by Fr Chris Thomas of 
the Irenaeus Project in Liverpool on February 8th at Holy Family 
Church (Blenheim Drive, Allestree). The day will run from 
10.30am till 3.30pm & will focus on exploring spirituality of the 
scriptures in our everyday lives. Refreshments are available but 
bring a packed lunch. The suggested donation for the day is 
£7.50. For further information contact Sr Teresa on 
01332493246. All are welcome!  
 

Carer Required 
An accredited Carer is required. Good rate of pay. Please 
contact Anne on 07947880873. 
 

Pilgrimage to Medjugorje  

Two companies have been in touch regarding pilgrimages to 
Medjugorje during 2020. For further information, please contact 
either: Irish Centre Pilgrimages Tel. 020 3239 8662 or email 
reservations@med-irishcentre.com. Or The Marian Pilgrimages - 
John Ssenkindu (074) 78 297840 or jjuuko40@yahoo.co.uk  
 

The Diocese of Nottingham  
Seeks to appoint a Support & Administration Services Officer to 
work with the Chief Operating Officer and others in providing 
support for our parishes in a wide variety of administrative areas 
and projects. This would suit someone with a good track record 
in project or administration management, or as an executive 
assistant to senior management. This is a permanent full-time 
post (37.5 hrs/week), although job sharing may be a possibility. 
Salary: £23,000 - £25,000 dependant on qualifications and 
experience. For more information and an application pack email: 
office@dioceseofnottingham.uk Closing date 31 January 2020 

SCHOOLS: St Alban’s Primary 01332 673823, St Benedict Secondary 01332 557032, St John Houghton Secondary 0115 9322896 
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St Alban’s Church – Chaddesden  
Roe Farm Lane, Chaddesden, DE21 6ET                                    stalbansderby.org.uk 

 

Going into  
Hospital? 

 

If someone is in Hospital who 
would like a visit, please: 
 
 

1. Let Fr David know 
 

2. In an Emergency 
Phone the Royal Derby 
Hospital on 01332 340 131 to 
contact the On-Call Catholic 
Priest. 
 

3. Chaplaincy Team  
Phone 01332 789 500 to 
contact Fr. Paul Smith or 
Canon Tim O’Sullivan  

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                                 thechurchonoakwood.org 

St Hugh’s Church – Borrowash 
71a Derby Road, Borrowash, Derby, DE72 3HB                  sthughborrowash.org.uk 
Contact 
Post:  St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane,    
          Derby, DE21 6ET 
Tel:    01332 672 914 
 

Office Administrator: Amanda Wilson (Mon & Thurs) 
Email: office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Newsletter Items & Catechesis: Mark Booton 
Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 

Parish Priest: Fr. David Cain 
Email: david_cain@me.com 
Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
Safeguarding Contacts 
St Alban’s & Oakwood:  
Christianne 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret 674 216 

 

 
     

St Alban’s & Oakwood - St Paul Sunday Missal Reference:  
Readings: pg 80, Preface pg 78, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 33-35 
 

St Hugh’s Parish Mass Book – Year A Part 1 (Yellow): 
Readings pg 53-55, Preface pg 9, Eucharistic Prayer – pg 17/18 

 SANCTUARY LAMPS: 
The Sanctuary Lamp at St Alban’s burns in 
memory of Patrick Clohessy RIP. 
Please keep him in your prayers. 

 

Services, Mass Times & Intentions for the Coming Week 
The Baptism of The Lord - Year A (Psalter Week 1) 

 
 

Saturday 
 

11th   6.30 pm Mass Oakwood Winnie Norman RIP 

Sunday 

12th   
9.00 am Mass St Hugh’s 

 

The People of the Parish 
 

10.30 am Mass St Alban’s 
 

Brian Hogan RIP 
 

Monday  
Feria 

13th 9.15 am Mass St Alban’s Giuseppe & Carmelina Baldi RIP 

Tuesday  
Feria 

14th           9.30 am  Mass  St Hugh’s Fr Paul Newman & Family's Intentions 

Wednesday 
Feria 

15th            7.00 pm Mass Oakwood Patrick Carey 

 

Thursday  
Feria  16th    

9.30 am Mass School Year 4 Class Mass at St Alban’s School 

6.15 pm Exposition 
St Alban’s Helen Booton RIP 

7.00pm Mass 

Friday  

St Antony 
17th     10.00 am Mass St Hugh’s Funeral for Iris Theresa Reid RIP 

 

Saturday 18th   6.30 pm Mass Oakwood John, Sheila & John Railton Ashcroft RIP  

Sunday 

19th   

 

9.00 am 
 

Mass St Hugh’s 
 

The People of the Parish 
 

 

10.30 am 
 

Mass St Alban’s Tom Carberry RIP 
 

Sacrament of 
Reconciliation & 
Adoration of the 

Blessed Sacrament 
 

with Sunday Gospel Reflection 
 

Thursday 6.15 – 6.50pm 
at St Alban’s 

 

 Welcomers for weekend 18th/19th January 

Oakwood 6.30 pm Steve  Lavena 

St Alban’s 10.30 am Kath  Ellen 

Readers for weekend 18th/19th January 

Oakwood 6.30pm William Eileen 

St Hugh’s 9.00 am Geoff  

St Alban’s 10.30 am Lorraine Carl 

Counters St Alban’s J&J Davies  

Counters St Hugh’s Anita Kath 

Cleaners St Hugh’s Mary  

Flowers St Hugh’s Lucia  
 

Newsletters 
Would you like to receive the parish newsletter by email? If you do please send an email to newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk stating, “I would like to 

receive the St Alban’s Parish Newsletter by email until further notice.” Please include your email address and name. 
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